TOWN OF MIDDLETOWN---TOWN BOARD MEETING---JULY 14, 2021
AGENDA 
  1) Meeting to order.

2) Amend/Approve Minutes of 06/09/2021-Town Board Meeting.
3) Amend/Approve Supervisor’s Monthly Financial Report; Town Clerk’s Monthly Report; Building & Zoning Monthly Report; Justice Court Monthly Report; Arkville and Halcottsville Monthly Water Report for 05/2021; 2020 Annual Water Reports and Quarterly Reports 01/01/21-03/31/21 for Arkville Water and Halcottsville Water.
4)  Kenny Pasternak and Tom Shepardson of White, Osterman & Hanna LLP - Amendment
     to Zoning Law.

5) Bob Payne, Superintendent - Update of Halcottsville and Arkville Water Districts.
6) Proposed 2021 Health Benefits Policy.
  7) Resolution #19 of 2021 - Resolution Supporting Increase of Capital Funding for Belleayre Mountain from the Olympic Regional Development Authority.   
  8) Resolution #20 of 2021 - Resolution to Approve Two Homes to Exceed the Budget Cap of $24,500. Per Household in Order to Address Emergency and Necessary Repairs.    

  9) Open Floor to Public.
10) OTHER _______________________________________________________________.
11) Appointment of Phyllis Whitehouse Frome as Member of the Town Planning Board for the term 08/01/21 to 07/31/28 to replace Charles Kowalski. 

12) Annual Agreement - Heart of the Catskills Humane Society.

      13) FYI: Special Meeting Scheduled for Thursday, July 22, 2021 at 3:00 p.m. to award the 

            bids and proceed with the construction phase of the Halcottsville Sewer District.

      14) Council Member Brian Sweeney - Alternate Proposal for Adding 8-10 Panels on the

            Curved Portion of the Town Hall Roof.

      15) Cannabis Opt-Out or Opt-In.

      16) Audit and Approve Monthly Vouchers for payment.

17) Adjournment.
Prepared By:  Carl P. Davis, Supervisor                                                                  07/14/2021
                       and Patty Kelly, Town Clerk
                                                                    

  
Prepared By:  Carl P. Davis, Supervisor

07/08/2020
                       and Patty Kelly, Town Clerk


